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Friday 27th April 2018 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

Congratulations Cross Country Team ! The team competed in the Catholic School Cross Country 
event last night at Bablake Playing Fields and the girls B team came 2nd !  This is wonderful result and just 
goes to show how the Daily Mile that we have been doing for the past 18 months has had a positive impact 
on stamina, fitness and pace.  Special mention must go to Declen Sutton who stepped in at the last minute 
and ran in his school uniform and was lapping the Year 6 boys ! Brilliant Declen. We are so proud of the 
whole squad. Well Done.  
 

Boot fund –  You may qualify for free school shoes. Forms are available from the school office – please 
return them by next Thursday 3rd May.   
 

Year 5 Mass of Enrolment - The Year 5 children have a special mass next Tuesday 1st May at 
9.15am when they will be enrolled to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. They will actually receive the 
sacrament later on this year when they are in Year 6.  Parents are required to attend please as they too 
have to make a commitment towards their child’s preparation.   

 

Year 5 class assembly  - This will be next Thursday at 9am –the theme is Democracy .  
 

 Nursery Class Trip – Our Nursery visited Ash End Farm 

today – we hope they all had a brilliant time seeing all the farm 
animals and having the chance to feed the lambs.  
 

Nursery places  for September 2018  -  We have a couple of spaces 
left in our Nursery for this coming September. If you know of anyone who would like a place 
then please ask them to contact us. Our Nursery is open to Catholic and Non-Catholic 
children who are 3 years old by 31st August 2018.    

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea 
with Mrs C’ this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       

 

Reception –    Sophie Dyde 
Year 1 –  Eva Lloyd    
Year 2 - Daniel Hill       
Year 3-          Liam Palmer         
Year 4 -    Lotanna Akabogu      
Year 5 -    Lucy Dyde      
Year 6-  Ciaran Woodbridge          

 
Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 2 – Party Popper Friday for you !   

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94% 83% 100% ☺☺☺☺ 87% 93% 98% 94% 
  

 



Virtues and Values : This will return this week . The theme for this half term is 

‘Generous and Grateful’   
 

Mass –  Tuesday 1st May Year 5 Mass of Enrolment   / No school mass on 8th May – 

whole school mass on 10th May for the Feast of the Ascension  / Year 3 mass on 15th May – 
all masses at 9.15am  

 

 

First Holy Communion  - Our Year 3 children will receive the 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion on Sunday 20th May at 11.30am. 
 

 

Children’s Mile -  Well done to all the children who fulfilled their commitment to running 
the Children’s Mile today.  This was cancelled back in March due to bad snow. If you have any sponsor 
money please hand in to the school office – thank you.  
 

Year 6 SATS – These take place week commencing Monday 14th May – please keep the children in your 
prayers  
 
Events for April / May 2018 ~ Here are just some of the events.   
Tuesday 1st May – Y5 Mass of Commitment for Confirmation  
Thursday 3rd May – Y5 class assembly – Democracy  
Friday 4th May – One Giant Leap for Y3 and 4 
Monday 7th May – MAY DAY  
Thursday 10th May – Holy Day of Obligation – Feast of the Ascension mass at 9.15am  
Friday 11th May – One Giant Leap for Y3 and 4  
Monday 14th May – Year 6 SATS until Thursday 17th  / Year 3 at mass  
Friday 18th May – Reception class to Twycross Zoo  
Sunday 20th May – Year 3 First Holy Communion 11.30am in church  
Monday 21st May – May procession – led by Year 3  - please bring flowers  
Tuesday 22nd May – Y6/ R at mass / Year 3 and 4 to Warwick Arts Centre – One Giant Leap performance  
Thursday 24th May – Reception class assembly / pm Catholic schools football and netball rally at Xcel centre  
Friday 25th May – Break up for half term   
  

Governor Vacancies – We are in the process of recruiting two new Governors for our school.  If you think 
you might be interested in making a really valuable contribution to our school can you let me know . These 
positions are for Foundation Governors so you would need to be a baptised Catholic.  I look forward  to 
hearing from you.  

Week commencing  30th April 2018 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Irish Dancing with Miss Mary  Hall  

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Football with Mr Shale Field  

Tuesday  9.15am  Year 4 at mass   

3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 5 /6 Cricket   

Wednesday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Multi skills with Mr Neenan/ Mr Shale  Astro pitch 

Thursday  3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

Friday  9am  Celebration assembly  / Children’s Mile   

Have a lovely weekend  
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly  
Headteacher  


